

Contra Costa County Office of Education

77 Santa Barbara Road, Pleasant Hill, CA 94523 • (925) 942-3388 Lynn Mackey, Superintendent of Schools

July 6, 2020

Commission on Teacher Credentialing 1900 Capitol Avenue Sacramento, CA 95811

Re: Letter of Assurance for National University Partnership

Dear Members of the Commission,

The Contra Costa County Office of Education (CCCOE) is excited to submit our proposal for approval of initial accreditation as a new program sponsor for the Preliminary Administrative Services Credential (PASC).

As a part of our submission, we provide this letter of assurance that we are in the process of finalizing a memorandum of understanding with National University. We are entering a contract to partner with National to provide a Master's Degree option to the candidates that enroll in our program.

Thank you for your consideration,

Sincerely,

Marsha Tokuyoshi

Senior Director, Educational Services Contra Costa County Office of Education

Marsha Johnjoshi

MT/ls